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Notice of a Special Meeting of Council  
Regarding Updates to 
 the Local Official Plan  

 

 (Section(s) 17 and 26, the Planning Act, 1990) 
 

Take Notice that a Special Meeting of Town Council will be held on February 11th, 
2015 at 7:00pm, in the Town of South Bruce Peninsula Council Chambers, 315 George 
St, Wiarton ON in order to consider updates required to the Town of South Bruce 
Peninsula Local Official Plan. 
 

Purpose of The Special Meeting: to discuss revisions which may be required to 
ensure policies do not conflict with provincial and county plans, that they have regard for 
matters of provincial interest, and are consistent with Provincial policy statements, as 
well as to update information regarding population projections, employment and 
employment lands. 

The Public are encouraged to attend this Special Council Meeting where they can 
make verbal representations.  Written representations should be directed to The Town 
of South Bruce Peninsula Attn: Clerk 315 George St, Box 310 Wiarton ON N0H 2T0  by 
February 10th 2015 at 4:30 pm.  Written submissions will be read at the meeting 
subject to Rules of Procedure, meaning that they could be read in whole, in part or not 
read at all. 
  
Additional Information relating to the application may be obtained at the Wiarton 
Office, at the above address, between 8:30 and 4:30 Monday to Friday, or at the 
Municipal Clerk's office 519-534-1400.  Additional Information can also be viewed on-
line on the Town of South Bruce Peninsula Planning webpage located at, 
http://www.southbrucepeninsula.com/en/economicdevelopment/Planning.asp . 
 

Notification:  If you wish to be notified of the Decision to adopt amendments to the 
existing Plan, or adoption of a New Local Official Plan, you must make a written request 
to the Bruce County Planning Department at the above address. 
 

Jakob Van Dorp, BSc, MPl,  Senior Planner 
Bruce County Planning & Economic Development    Ph: 519-534-2092 ext 125 
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